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17 April, 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Examinations, Summer 2024 

 

I would like to provide you with some information and advice regarding your child’s upcoming examinations. 

 

Check the timetable carefully 

You and your child should now have received their examination timetable. Please make sure that your child 

checks the date of each examination and whether each is in the morning or the afternoon.  

 

Revision 

Your child should be well into their revision now but however confident your child feels, there is lots of help 

on our school website.  

For information on examinations: Years 10 & 11: https://www.sjhs.org.uk/exams   

For revision support: Years 10 & 11: https://www.sjhs.org.uk/revision  

 

For sixth form: https://www.sjhs.org.uk/6thexams 

 

Qualifications Wales 

Qualifications Wales publish some information each year about the examinations and you can find some 

useful information on their website. The main information is on their Exams and assessment 2023-24 

webpage which contains links to support for you and your child.  

 

Your child may be particularly interested in looking at: Learner Guide to Exams and Assessment 2023-24. 

 

Support for you 

If you have any questions about your child’s examinations or revision, please let us know. Your child can 

speak to subject teachers, form tutor, or to any member of staff they trust.  

 

Your child can also come to speak to me in school or you can email me on jmorgan@sjhs.newport.sch.uk.  

 

As long as we know that help is needed, we will always listen and do whatever we can to support you and 

your child.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Morgan 

Deputy Headteacher 
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